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    Memo To:

All Bidders of York County BID# 2870/05-17-2023
    From:

Teria G. Sheffield, Procurement Director

    Subject:

Rejection of Bid
    Date:
August 31, 2023
Sealed bids were received on May 17, 2023 for the Widening of US 21 Bypass and SC 51 Project # 11149-004.  During its August 21, 2023 meeting, the County Council determined that it would be in the County’s best interest to reject all bids received for further review of the scope of work, and to resolicit for bids as soon as possible.
We sincerely appreciate your time involved in submitting a response.
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